
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                        8th April 2024          
 

Dear Parent, 

 

Swimming lessons commence on Tuesday 9th April for Mr Smyth’s and Mr Gilchrist’s 

P5 class. 

 

In order to keep the costs down, all children are expected to participate. The cost per day 

will be £4.50 however, should numbers fall, there will be an increase to this cost. 

 

The benefits of learning to swim are great, and I would encourage all of our older pupils 

to take the opportunity. 

 

The bus will leave the school at 9.20am and return at 12 noon. 

 

Please return the reply slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr P Gilchrist, 

Principal. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

I permit my child (Name) ______________________________ to attend swimming lessons  
 

starting on Tuesday 9th April 2024.  

 

Signed: __________________________________  Date: _________________ 

 

 

 


